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June 1, 1979 

Skagit County Flood Control Council 

Re: Skagit River Levee Project 

Dear Council Member: 

On Tuesday, June 19, 1979, at 7:30 p.m. in the Skagit County Administration 
Building, the U. S. Army Corps of Engineers will hold a Public Hearing 
on the Skagit River Levee Project. At this meeting, the Army Corps of 
Engineers will hear testimony for and against the Skagit River Levee Project. 

It is very important that the members of the Skagit County Flood Control 
Council attend this meeting and present positive testimony in favor of the 
project. 

There will be a general meeting of the Skagit County Flood Control Council 
at the Skagit County Administration Building in Hearing Room "C", on 
Wednesday, June 6, 1979 at 7:30 p.m. to discuss the Flood Control Council's 
stand on this important project. 

Please plan to attend this meeting if at all possible. 

DEN:bjs 

Very truly yours, 

DONALD E. NELSON 
Secretary 


